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DOWNTOWN FRESNO COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY ANNOUNCES EXTERIOR 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
 
The Central Branch of the Fresno County Public Library, located in downtown Fresno, will undergo an 
upcoming exterior construction project. The initial phase of this project is scheduled to begin on August 
19, 2024.  
 
During this period, sections of the building's exterior will undergo significant renovation, including 
updates to roofing, windows, and electrical outfitting. While we aim to minimize disruptions, the building 
may need to be closed periodically to the public for safety reasons. 
 
We encourage all patrons to regularly check our website at www.fresnolibrary.org for the latest hours 
of operation information.  
 
Nearby Fresno County Public Library locations will remain open and available with regular hours of 
operation: 
 
Mosqueda Library: 4670 E Butler Ave, Fresno, CA 93702 
West Fresno Library: 188 E Cesar Chavez Blvd., Fresno, CA 93706 
Betty Rodriguez Library: 3040 N Cedar Ave, Fresno, CA 93703 
 
We appreciate the community's understanding and patience as we work to create a more energy-
efficient building for our staff and our community. 
 
This project was supported in whole or in part by funding provided by the State of California, 
administered by the California State Library. 
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